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CONTACT:

Monica Ballard-Booth

monicaballard@cfiwv.org
Event Honoring Survivors of Child Abuse, Advocates
Join Cornerstone Child Advocacy Center, the West Virginia Department of Health and Human Resources- Boone County District, the Boone County Multi-Disciplinary Investigative Team, and Judge William Thompson on April 30, 2021 to honor and activate shining advocates in our community
Let us celebrate that many parts of our community are coming together to create positive, healthy environments that support children’s development. Child welfare staff and prevention workers are invited to join us virtually on Friday, April 30, 2021 at 11 AM for our annual Children’s Memorial Flag Ceremony and SHINE Celebration. We will remember our lost children and recognize a Child Protective Service worker and an exemplary citizen who helps children and families thrive.
Topic: Children's Memorial Flag Ceremony and SHINE Celebration

Time: Apr 30, 2021 11:00 AM Eastern Time 

Join Zoom Meeting
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87577832834?pwd=Q0ZaMG9jd2NOVXhuUEl2aFo0d3o1QT09
Meeting ID: 875 7783 2834

Passcode: shine

One tap mobile

+13126266799,,87577832834# US (Chicago)

+16465588656,,87577832834# US (New York)
At a time when disclosures of sexual abuse and harassment are becoming mainstream, child sexual abuse still lives in secrecy and shame. In Boone County alone, about 10% of over-18 population adult survivors live as testament both to the damage of child abuse—and as the substance of hope for children experiencing abuse today. 

Through a national campaign—the SHINE Campaign—we at Cornerstone and our Multi-Disciplinary Investigative Team, are changing the conversation around child sexual abuse and raising up stories of hope, offering survivors and advocates the chance to pledge their support to other survivors and victims of child abuse, and connect the public with resources. Through this campaign, we are encouraging everyday people to SHINE in support of survivors—to be the light that survivors can turn to—making it easier to become an advocate, and helping kids SHINE again.

For more information about child abuse prevention programs and activities during the month of April, and throughout the year, contact Cornerstone Family Interventions, Inc. visit www.facebook.com/CFIINC or WWW.CFIWV.ORG. 

#Childabusepreventionmonth #Thrivingfamilies #Thrivingchildrenandfamilies
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